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The Church is preparing new editions of both 
Hymns and the Children’s Songbook and is seeking 

suggestions and submissions from Church members 
everywhere.

At newmusic.lds.org, you can:
Give suggestions —your favorite current hymns or 

children’s songs, Latter-day Saint or non–Latter-day 
Saint hymns or children’s songs to include, current 
hymns or songs not to include, difficulties with the 
current music books, and other feedback.

Submit original material —hymns, hymn texts, chil-
dren’s songs, or children’s song lyrics. Music needs to 
be appropriate for worship services. All languages and 
cultural styles will be considered. Those under age 18 
can submit if they provide parent or guardian permis-
sion. Submissions must be received by July 1, 2019. ◼

Be Involved in New 
Hymnbook, Songbook




